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February 5, 2018 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
The Minnesota Museum of American Art located at 141 East 4th Street has requested permission from the City 
of Saint Paul to allow the temporary installation of art in the skyway across Robert Street between the Pioneer 
Edicott and First National Bank buildings.  Public Works has followed our public art policy and is bringing a 
resolution before the Saint Paul City Council as a Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 7, 2018.  This item will 
be heard during the 5:30 portion of their council meeting.  If you would like to be heard on this item, please 
attend the hearing on this night to be held at City Hall, 15 West Kellogg Blvd, 3rd Floor City Council Chambers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kathy Lantry 
 
Enclosure:  Project Proposal 
 
Cc:  Council Member Noecker 
        Capital River Council 
        B. Kyle, Saint Paul Chamber of Commerce 
        Christopher Adkins, The M 
        Laura Brown, Artist 
    

 


